UT-010980

From: Jill Novik [mailto:Jill.Novik@Seattle.Gov]
Sent: Thursday, August 16, 2007 11:02 AM

To: Saunders, Wilford (UTC)

Subject: Sept. 7 workshop on Broadband Survey

Hi, Will,

On behalf of Washington cities and other local franchising authorities represented by the WA
Association of Telecommunications Officers and Advisors, I would like to ask you to

include WATOA and its member jurisdictions as part of the invitees to the Sept. 7 worskhop on
the study of broadband technologies in Washington. We would plan to have two or three
members who represent a broad cross section of Washington: rural areas, suburbs, and major
metropolitan areas. We believe that these viewpoints will be essential to a balanced
consideration of issues related to broadband deployment.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the above email or at 206-
684-8583. Thank you for your consideration.

Jill Novik
WATOA President



